Full Council Minutes-12/3/15-4th period Flex
Luke started the meeting by leading the “We Feel Good” cheer. Then, Kate introduced the Can Stacking contest and each council had two minutes to build the tallest CANstruction.  Bradford and Dotts talked about the expectations for Holly Days. Lindsey reminded everyone about their last chances to participate in Pay to Play. Luke talked about our new Food Drive competition, Leg Shaving Wars. Troy hyped up the councils for their last chance to push classes participating in Dollars for Desserts. Kate told the seniors about Voter Registration which will occur the three days after Winter Break. You must be 18 by November 2016 to register. Holland introduced each council for President’s reports. Senior Council President, Maggie Leck, updated everyone with Winterfest changes. It will be February 27th at the Royal Banquet Hall. Only 300 tickets will be sold, and it will be a Masquerade. Holland ended the meeting by telling everyone the next full council meeting will be on February 4th during fourth period flex. 
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